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Mike, a Forest Park Neighbor wanted to let folks know to be on the look out for a yard of Blooming Flowers. Over 1300 
Bulbs have been planted by homeowner Kathy at 1479 Hempwood Dr the past 2 fall seasons. Her lawn is always beautiful, 

and passersbys often stop to talk to her about her lawn, or to just take a look.  Last year 
when the tulips bloomed people would stop their cars in the street to look, and some took 
photos with their phones.  That's 
incredible in itself, but this year 
promises to be even more spec-
tacular. Mike tells us.  So as 
spring brings us the warm 
weather, get out and when you 
walk over by Hempwood, check 

out the beautiful garden of flowers that Mike says we shouldn’t 
miss. Thanks to Kathy for keeping such a lovely landscape and 
yard for all in Forest Park to enjoy.  

The Forester 
www.fpcivic.org 
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Next FPCA Meeting—JOIN US 
Tuesday, April 12th- 7pm 

 
Guest speaker 

Columbus Police Chief Kim Jacobs 
YMCA North Director Malik Wayne Moore  

 
Epworth United Methodist Church 

5100 Karl Road 

      This month the Forest Park Civic Association meeting will have two guest speakers.  The Colum-
bus Police Chief, Kim Jacobs, and the new director of the YMCA North, Malik Wayne Moore will both 
be speaking at our April 12, 2016 meeting.  The meeting will be at the Epworth Methodist Church on 
Karl Road at 7:00 pm.  
     The Forest Park Directory will be ready for delivery to the paid 2015 member ship as of this 
meeting. We need volunteers to help in the distribution of the directories. Please contact me by 
phone or e-mail if you can help.  Both the phone number and e-mail are on page 2 of the Forester.   
As some of you have noticed, the city has added turning lines and reflective curb painting at the end 
of the islands of Sandlewood Blvd. and Karl Road for both East and West Forest Park. We have our 
liason, Dick Graham, and the City Department of Traffic Engineering to thank for their prompt solu-
tion to this problem. Thanks to all community residents who have contacted me about code issues in 
Forest Park. With your assistance in reporting code violations, we can manage to keep this a great 
community. 
    With warm weather coming, we will probably be getting complaints about children walking in the 

streets.  Sometimes it is difficult for the children to stay on the sidewalks since many of them are 

blocked by cars which extend over the sidewalks from the driveways.  Remember, blocking the side-

walk with your car or parking a car in the yard are both violations.  Neither is acceptable.  Blocking 

the sidewalk is a police violation, call the Columbus Police at 614-645-4545* to report. Parking in the 

yard is a code violation, you should call 311. Thank you for all your help. We hope to see you at our 

next meeting on April 12. 

Thanks for supporting Forest Park Civic Association,  Ed Vanasdale, FPCA President. 
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AREA REPRESENTATIVES 
 

Forest Park West    
 1.  Wally Veasey..…614-554-2567 or 
       Ernie Mack...….614-436-6241 or 
       Mike Stone…….….614-218-1788 
 2.  Bob Hinebaugh…….614-885-0691 
 3.  Jack Briggs ………614-846-2965 
 4.  VACANCY 
 5.  Patrick Alkire…614-846-3888 or  
        Joe Krabill……..…419-367-0118 
 

Forest Park East 
 6. Linda Hancock…….614-841-9103 
 7.  VACANCY 
 8   Steven Dhuyvetter..614-420-1637 
 9.  VACANCY 
10. Scott Prigan………614-523-2420  
11. Linda Whitmore..614-890-1065 or 
         Dave Paul……...614-325-8217 
12. Larry Markin………614-891-0038 
13. George Schmidt…614-895-7459 
14. Joyce Minor………614-975-7725 
 

City Code Enforcement  
 

            CALL 311  

FOREST PARK CIVIC ASSOCIATION OFFICERS & REPRESENTATIVES 

PRESIDENT 
Ed Vanasdale…..…………….……614-847-1494 
evanasdale@insight.rr.com 
 

VICE PRESIDENT 
Felix Quachey……………..…...…614-595-7871 
FQUACHEY@AmFam.com 
 

TREASURER 
Dan Hartzell…………………….…614-846-2784 
 

SECRETARY 
Matt Ward………..…………………614-634-1547 
 

PUBLIC RELATIONS 
Mary Sguerra…………………..…614-506-7540 
 

FORESTER EDITOR 
Rita Woeste………………….…….614-785-1555 
 

SUPPLEMENTAL SECURITY 
Felix Quachey……………………..614-595-7871 
Asst: Tim Houser………….………614-885-5654 
 

BUSINESS REPRESENTATIVE 
PJ Phillips..…………………..……614-420-1637 
 

PAST PRESIDENT 
Ken Gilbert…….………….....……614-888-3559 
 

WELCOME COMMITTEE CHAIR. 
PJ Phillips     ………..……..…..…614-420-1637 

 

NCC REPRESENTATIVE 
Felix Quachey………………...…614-595-7871 

 
 NCC DEVELOPMENT REP  

Ed Vanasdale…….…………...…..614-847-1494  

FORESTER DEADLINE 
              
 

For any other information please call PJ 
Phillips @ 614-420-1637. Advertise-
ments can be emailed (camera ready) to:  
              forester_ed@fpcivic.org 
 
If you encounter problems with an ad-
vertiser, please notify Cate Gilbert at 
614-888-3559 or email to: 
 forester_ads@fpcivic.org 
 

Foresters are available at the Karl 
Road Library, Donatos Pizza,  

Sequoia Lanes, YMCA, Gabby’s Bar 
& Dairy Queen. 

 
 

Articles for May, 2016  Forester due to 
editor by April 14, 2016. The MAY FOR-
ESTER will be Mailed this month to 
homes in Forest Park. It should arrive in 
the mail  between April 28th and May 
3rd. Also check the website address, 
www.fpcivic.org for the issue.  

FORESTER  BILLING  ADDRESS: 
 

Checks should be made payable to 
Forest Park Civic Association and 
mailed to : c/o Cate Gilbert   
            5732 Firwood Place,  
           Columbus, OH 43229 

CONTRIBUTORS THIS MONTH ARE: 
 

PJ Phillips, George Schmidt, Ken Gilbert, Ed 
Vanasdale, Felix Quachey, Mike Bennett, Linda 

Whitmore, Rita Woeste, Cate Gilbert 
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Visit us at www. pettypro.com 

2661 E. Dublin-Granville Road — Just East of Cleveland Ave. 

FOR MOST CARS UP TO 5 QTS. NOT VALID WITH OTHER DISCOUNTS  ` EXPIRES  04/30/2016 

$24.95 

                    WITH THIS AD 

890-8787 

OIL CHANGE  &  

Lube SPECIAL 

Scott Petty 

Owner/Operator 

SCOTT ’S  COMPLETE  CAR CARE  

Mon-Fri 8-5:30 ~  Sat. 8-4:00 

Scott Petty 
Proudly serving the Forest Park 

area since 1990 
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Lucky Bamboo  
(15% off to anyone who reads this) 

4400 Karl Road    T (614) 447-8862   F (614)447-8860 

 As I visit the businesses in our area I am amazed at the wonderful things that are out there.  Meeting 
with Mr. Chen, the owner of Lucky Bamboo and his manager Prisna Manirochana, was no exception.   
 First off let me say the food was exquisite.  I tasted new flavors.  Chen is a chef with 30 years’ expe-
rience.  He has created all his own sauces.  Every meal has his very own signature taste.   
As a chef in China he said the food was very bland.  As a chef in Los Angeles the food had to become bolder.  
Surprisingly in Ohio he had to make the flavors even stronger.  The dishes most familiar to us Sweet and 
Sour Chicken, General Tso Chicken, etc. have much more sugar and spices than in China.  
 On special order, Mr. Chen will make a traditional meal for you.  Americans typically do not like food 
the way it is prepared in China.  Szechuan Fish is the whole fish and very bland.  If you want it that way no 
one will prepare it better.   
 After serving as head chef for Lee Garden on Sawmill, Chen opened a Lucky Bamboo in Newark in 
2005.  It has been a great success.  People convinced him to open in Columbus.  He needs your business.  If 
you remember, the space he occupies on Karl Road was once an unsavory bar.  If we want to keep some-
thing good here we need to support him.  PJ Phillips took a group of 10 there and got 20 thumbs up.  The 
parade committee met there and immediately reserved for our next meeting.   
The atmosphere was authentic, but not ornate.   
Submitted by George Schmidt 
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Support our Local Business Members!!   
If you know of a business who would like to advertise in the Forester or just become a FPCA business 

member, have them contact PJ Phillips, 614-420-1637 or email pjphillips@kw.com, for information.  

tel:614-420-1637
mailto:pjphillips@kw.com
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MAIL TO:  
Felix Quachey 

5270 Arrowood Loop E.  
595-7871 

Or  

Email him at  
FQUACHEY@AmFam.com 

 

Supplemental Security House Check 
Forest Park Business Members and Homeowner Members only! 

  
Use this form to have your home checked while you are on vacation. The form will be passed on to the supplemental 
security officer and the Security Officers.   
  
Name _______________________Address ________________________Phone ___________ 
  
Vacation Dates:  Depart_______________ Return _____________ Please notify____________ 
  
Address _____________________ Phone ________________Who has key?_______________ 
  
Address _____________________Phone____________________ 
  
Lights on timer? _______  Location _____________________ 
  
Radio or TV continuously on timer? _____  Location _______________ 
  
Will older children be in and out ?  Yes _______   No ________ 
  
If yes, make and model of car ___________________________ 

Attention all residents: Please send all your vacation home check requests at least a full week ahead of 

your departure. We need a little lead time for our patrol officer to adjust his schedule if the need arises. 

FPCA Security Report     by Felix Quachey 

I am happy to report that crime in our neighborhood is down! This fact was firmly supported by our Colum-
bus Police Neighborhood Liaison Officer at our last meeting. According to him, the city’s stance on nuisance 
hotels has been a significant factor in continuing to curb a significant amount of the crimes that were taking 
place in Forest Park. I also would like to remind you all to continue to use the Raids Online website 
(www.raidsonline.com) to track crime events in our neighborhood and take solace in the fact that our neigh-
borhood HAS NOT gone to the proverbial dogs. The criminals no longer have a base of operations and have 
had to move on and away from Forest Park but with the weather beginning to get better however; I urge 
you all to continue to be vigilant. 
 

As a reminder, last spring & summer there was a change in how burglars were entering homes. Burglars now 
prefer to use ground floor windows to gain access into your home. Please do NOT LEAVE ground floor win-
dows open in your home. They serve as easy access points for burglars. I was also recently made aware of a 
very easy and cost effective way to reinforce doors from being kicked in that I’d like to share with everyone! 
It turns out that in most doors, the screws used to mount both the strike plate and face plate of the locking 
mechanism to the door and frame respectively are quite short and cannot withstand much stress. Simply 
swapping those screws out with longer, sturdier screws secures the parts much better to your door and helps 
it withstand the stress of being kicked-in much better.  
 

I would also like to send out a plea to all our neighbors to please desist from the practice of parking vehicles 
in the front or side yards of your homes. Not only is this growing occurrence taking away from the beauty of 
our neighborhood and providing cover for burglars at night, it is also a violation of Columbus City Code. The 
following is taken directly from the municipal code: 
 

3312.43 - Required surface for parking: The surface of any parking area; including but not lim-
ited to a parking, loading or stacking space; circulation area; aisle or driveway shall be designed 
to control storm water runoff and be improved with Portland cement, asphaltic concrete or oth-
er approved hard surface other than gravel or loose fill.          ……...continued next page 

http://www.raidsonline.com
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Yard Waste & Blue 
Can Recycling 

happens on the  
same Friday, every 

other week . 

Schedule for 
Forest Park Yard 
Waste & Recycle 

dates are:  
***   

April 8 & 22 

& 
May 6 & 20 

All of Forest 

Park pick up is 
still on Fridays,  

we are Part B 
of the  

Friday Program. 

 

FPCA Security Continued….. 
Residents parking their vehicles in the grass are subject to a notice of violation from the City of Columbus Code 
Enforcement Office. Repeat violations result in a court hearing in front of Judge Hawkins at the Franklin County 
Environmental Court. There is plenty of street space available for parking in Forest Park. Let’s desist from park-
ing in our yards! We are not that type of neighborhood. Residents who would like to report repeat violators can 
call 614-645-3111 and specify that they have a code enforcement issue to report. 
 
Lastly, I would like to announce that the Chief of Columbus Police, Chief Jacobs and our new YMCA Director, 
Malik Moore will be our guest speakers at our next civic association meeting on Tuesday, April 12th at 7pm at 
Epworth Methodist Church on Karl Rd & Penworth Dr. Please come show them a warm Forest Park welcome!  

Forest Park Residents 
REMEMBER, when making a local call, you must now use the 10 digit phone 
number, including the area code, 614, for the call to go through.   
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Walk with a Doc 
Is a chance to get healthy.  The idea is to walk with a doctor.  Ask questions and receive advice.  
Walk with a group of folks who give support.   
The walks take place at Woodward Park and Community Center, 5147 Karl Road.  They meet at the 
front picnic tables.  They walk on the 1st and 3rd Saturdays, 8:30 to 9:30 am.   

Schedule 
April 2, 16 May 7, 21 June 4, 18  July 2, 16 August 6, 20 September 3, 17
 October 1, 15  November 5.       End of year celebration: November 19.   

FOREST PARK SPRING 

COMMUNITY GARAGE 

SALE 

Saturday, May 14th  
 

 
 
 

Spring house cleaning time is here again! Your junk can be someone’s treasure.  Have fun and 
make a little money by entering the Forest Park Civic Association   Garage Sale which will be 
held on May 14th from 9:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m.  Advertisement will appear in local newspaper. 
Maps and listings of addresses of participants will be handed out to prospective buyers at the 
East and West Island entrances to Forest Park on Karl Rd from 9:00 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. on the 
day of the sale. 
 
The Association charges a minimal fee of $5.00 to participate in this gigantic  community sale. 
You receive quite a bargain when one considers the advertisement drawing card to all the  
Northland communities, fun with your neighbors, and some extra cash in your pocket. The fee 
helps defray the cost of the advertising. 
 
Please complete the form below and mail with your check of $5.00 made payable to F.P.C.A. by 
May 11th  to Mary Sguerra, 5395 Pine Bluff Rd. Columbus, OH  43229 
 

If you have any questions, please call Mary at 818-7636 

GARAGE SALE ENTRY FORM - $5.00 
 

Name____________________________________  Address __________________________________ 
 
Email: ________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Featured Items: 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
SPACE IS LIMITED, SO LIST THE MOST IMPORTANT ITEMS 
Mail to Mary Sguerra,  5395 Pine Bluff Rd. Columbus, OH  43229       Make checks out to F.P.C.A. 

Look for the May 2016 Forester & your FPCA Membership Form in the MAIL next month 
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161 Task Force Cleanup Day on March 12, 2016 
By George Schmidt 

The 161 Task Force is a functioning group of the Northland Area Business Association (NABA). For over 20 years 
we have been working to pick up trash, collect money to mow the grass and care for the landscape box.  Forest Park has 
led the way for all of these projects.  Of the 40 people who picked up trash on the 12th 21 were from Forest Park.  Of the 
14 people we have doing landscape boxes 8 are from Forest Park.   

It was great that WhiteCastle donated sausage, egg and cheese sliders, hash brown nibblers and orange juice for 
the 40 people. The attitude of gratitude shown by the Kim, the store manager, went well beyond kind.  She is a tremen-
dous representative for WhiteCastle.  Stop by and thank her. 

The North YMCA on Karl Road was the host of 
the event.  I am on the board of the Y.  Ten people 
were there from the YMCA.  Stop by and thank Malik 
Moore, the new director.  Check out the facility.  On 
April 29 and 30 the Y will have a grand opening of the 
new fitness center. There will a kid’s day on the 30th.   

Ten blocks on both sides of 161 experienced a 
wonderful transition as over 100 bags worth of trash 
disappeared.  As you drive down the corridor it is easy 
to notice the areas we did not get clean. Perhaps if you 
help next time we will get the entire route.   

It is makes it so much easier that all we need 
to do when we fill a bag is put on the service road.  The 
Hadler Company, owners of Columbus Square and the 
Bowling Palace, come around and pick up the bags.  The put them in a big pile in front of PNC to be picked up on Mon-
day.  Stop in the Bowling Palace or any store at Columbus Square say thanks and buy something.  

In addition to Forest Park and the North Y we need to thank The Lions Club, Sharon Woods, ABC Liquor, Unity of 
Northland, Salem Village, Devonshire and N/A for picking up trash.   

Join us for the next cleanup, April 23, meet at Sharon Woods Center at 9:00 am.  If we get 60 people we can 
clean the entire corridor.  It will high school day.  We will be recruiting the high school students to join us.   

The 161 Task Force meets the first Thursday of every month at 8:00 am at the Church of the Good Shepherd.  
We are working toward a more permanent solution on 161 and rebranding this great corridor that connects Worthington 
and New Albany.   

Columbus Square White Castle  ABC Liquor  The North YMCA  
Keep Columbus Beautiful  NABA 

Next Clean Up April 23 
 

Litter in Forest Park Neighbors 
  

Perhaps you leave your house and return home in a 
rush, not noticing any litter in your 
yard or street curb.  Let’s try to keep 
our Forest Park neighborhoods look-
ing neat, showing pride of ownership 
in our investments.  Persons consid-
ering the purchase 
of a FP home would be more enticed 
to do so if our community presents a 

neat looking area.  Let’s all take 5 minutes occasional-
ly to do our part in keeping our neighborhoods neat 
and tidy! 
Submitted by Area Rep #11 Linda Whitmore 
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Teen Work List goes ONLINE.  The Forester use to have a monthly list of teenagers from the area 
who were willing to work odd jobs in the neighborhood.  Over the past 18 months we have attempt-

ed to update the list but have had few responses or updates given to us.  We are now listing our 
TEEN WORK LIST at the FPCA website. If you are interested is finding a teen to help you out or if 
you are teenager looking to do some babysitting, mowing, shoveling, then check out our webpage, 

www.fpcivic.org  We welcome any comments you may have about this 
new format. Forester_ed@fpcivic.org 

 

You may view the latest post at 
http://www.fpcivic.org/2016/02/teen-help-availability-list-available/  

  

Spring Cleaning 

As the weather warms, it's time for many of us to think about spring cleaning. This often leaves items and junk that you don't know 
what to do with as well as lots of items to trash or recycle. Here's some spring tips. If you have large items that you wish to throw out, 
remember that you have to let the city know first, so they can assign a truck to pick it up. If it won't fit in the trashcan, call 311 or use 
the on-line 311 system (311.columbus.gov) to ask for a bulk trash pickup. There is a specific place on that site to request a bulk 
pickup. You can also use the 311 system to report bulk trash at other houses that has not been picked up. However, do not use the 
bulk trash link for this--it only is to be used for your own bulk trash. Use the link under new service requests for "remove trash and 
debris along a city street". This is also a time to clean up your yards and gardens for the new planting season. Yard waste pickup 
(and recycling) schedules are on our webpage, www.fpcivic.org. Remember, recycling and yard waste (in separate receptacles) are 
now collected on the same day. Finally, you may find you have some items that still have some useful life left in them. Don't forget to 

take advantage of the Spring Forest Park Garage Sale, on April 30. Keep an eye out for registration information  

Contributed by Ken Gilbert, FPCA past president 

http://www.fpcivic.org/2016/02/teen-help-availability-list-available/
http://311.columbus.gov/
http://www.fpcivic.org./
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FORESTER ADVERTISING 
 

There are over 3500 copies of the Forester distrib-
uted  to residents of Forest Park East and West, 
and a few streets on the outer edges of Forest 
Park. 
 
Dispatch Consumer Services  delivers the Forester 
on the first Sunday of each month. 
 
Advertising rates for each issue for camera ready 
advertisements: 
 
Full Page                      _     _ __     150.00 
Half Page             7 1/2 “ w x 5” h            _   80.00  
Fourth Page                   3 5/8” x 5”____  ___50.00  
Business Card              2 1/2” x 3 1/2”___  __30.00  
  
 
Only black and white original photographs should 
be submitted. We cannot guarantee the quality of a 
color photograph.  An emailed word, excel, photo 
or pdf file is preferred.  Scanning copies of ads is 
not available at this time. 
 
For further information on The Forester, please call  
Cate Gilbert at  888-3559 or email to: 

 
forester_ads@fpcivic.org        
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Family Owned & Operated  

40 Years 

Central Ohio 



16                                                                             APRIL, 2016 -  www.fpcivic.org                               FORESTER    

 


